Travel outside the United States 
(Pulled from Oscar EOC)

When You are traveling abroad and need medical care You can call the Oscar Service
Center at 1-855-672-2755. They are available 8am-8pm PST, Monday through Friday
and 8am-6pm PST on Saturday.

If You need inpatient Hospital care, Your Provider should contact Us for
Precertification. If You need Emergency medical care, go to the nearest Hospital.
There is no need to call before You receive Emergency care.

For care obtained when You are traveling outside of the United States, You may need
to pay for the following services up front:
● Doctor services;
● Inpatient Hospital care; and
● Outpatient services.

You will need to file a claim form for any payments made up front. You can obtain
filing forms as well as further information by calling member services at 1-855-672-
2755 or by visiting www.hioscar.com.

Additional information on claims for services received while traveling abroad:
[bookmark: _GoBack]● You are responsible, at Your expense, for obtaining an English language translation of
foreign country Provider claims and medical records.
● The exchange rate utilized for:
o Inpatient Hospital care is based on the date of admission.
o Outpatient and professional services are based on the date of service.
o You will find the address for mailing the claim on the form
